Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis Newsletter April 8 2016 4-19

The Fort Oglethorpe Kiwanis met at Park Place on March 25, 2016 with Dwight Watt presiding with 10 members and 2 guests present.

Dan was in charge of the program. Gerald Hannah was the speaker. He recently wrote a book called "Art of Control". He spoke about leadership. He mentioned his history in growing up in Fort Oglethorpe and the history of the community. He told us about one chapter of his book about how to be a leader. Dan had read a different chapter.

We raised \$1391 at the silent auction today. Way to go club.

Remember when the governor is introduced Friday, protocol is that all members stand.

Upcoming Events

Governor's visit is April 15th. He will speak at our club at noon and have official visit that evening at the Mountain City Club.

Our Annual Meeting will be held on April 29th in addition to our monthly Board Meeting.

April 12,26 Backpack Blessings April 16 Park cleanup

August 19-21 District Convention

If you have items for the weekly newsletter send them to Dwight at dwight@dwightwatt.com

If your email address is changing send Dwight your new address so you will keep getting the newsletter.

Kiwanis is a global organization of volunteers dedicated to improving the world, one child and one community at a time.

